
This is a film narrated by John Hurt and is a new documentary by Oscar-
nominated Markus Imhoof, telling a tale of what would happen if bees 
become extinct, which we are showing in support of the Friends of the Earth 
Bee Cause campaign.

We are hosting the screening of this movie with the help of the Progressive 
Bromley Film Co-Op and we would love to see you there too! Here are the 
details: (Its free entry, but donations are welcome towards hall costs.)

* On: Saturday November 2nd 2013 

* From: 6.00 p.m. to 9.30 p.m.

* At: The Friends Meeting House, Ravensbourne Road, 
Bromley BR1 1HP (off Bromley High Street)

* Program: 6.00 – 7.00 – Enjoy sampling some food                
7.00 – Watch the movie for 95 minutes                  
From 8.30 – 9.30 p.m. join in the chat discussing 
the movie and continue to sample the food

To add to this experience we wish to invite you all to contribute an 
item of food to our Harvest Festival Table which we can then all 

enjoy, co-operatively.

∞∞∞

one in three mouthfuls of the food we eat is dependent on pollination 

∞∞∞

* Contact: RSVP Judy (Bromley FoE Bee Campaigner) at 
judy.palmer@talk21.com or 07958 324910.       
Please mention if you wish to bring an item of food.


